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Heller: Housing Finance Reform Shrinks Federal Footprint and Safeguards Taxpayers
Housing finance reform proposal passes out of committee
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, the U.S. Senate Committee on Banking, Housing, & Urban Affairs marked-up and successfully passed their bipartisan housing finance reform proposal. U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement following committee passage:

“When the economy crumbled in 2008, Nevada felt the consequences more deeply than any other state. Already, Congress has tackled major reforms, however, housing reform has yet to occur,” said Senator Dean Heller. “I was pleased today that we were able to strike a bipartisan deal that shrinks the federal footprint on the housing market and safeguards taxpayers from future economic declines. We are past due for legislation like this and I hope Congress moves quickly to finally fix the nation’s housing finance system.” 

Background

Earlier this month, Senate Committee on Banking, Housing, & Urban Affairs unveiled housing finance reform proposal designed to protect taxpayers from bearing the cost of a housing downturn. The bill ensures stable mortgage markets; provides affordable, 30-year, fixed-rate, prepayable mortgages; offers equal access for lenders of all sizes to the secondary market; and facilitates broad availability of mortgage credit for eligible borrowers in all areas and for single family and multifamily housing types.
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